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April 9, 2014

Mr. Dale Bickel
Federal Communications Commission
Audio Services Division

l2 Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

ATTENTION: FM Branch, Mass Media Bureau
REFERENCE: Resumption of Normal OperationsfBSTA-20 13 I2O9XDY
STATION: KHJC Lihue, Hawaii, Facility ID 81138

Dear Mr. Bickel:

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc., Licensee of KHJC Lihue, Facility ID
81 138, hereby notifies the Commission that operations were restored to normal on April
9, 2014 when the underlying CP ofHPED-20140213AAV was constructed. A license
has been filed under BLFT-20140409AAK.

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. respectfully requests that BSTA-
20131209XDY be dismissed. If you have any questions concerning this letter, please
contact me at (208)733-3 133 ext 206, or by email at loism@csnradio.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lois Mills
Application Technician
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.
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